
 
Waynakay Movement Update- April 2018 
 
We are happy to share with you the information about the beginning of a 
great year. 
 
Third Peruvian Waynakay Meeting 
 
On Saturday, February 24, in Lima, the third Waynakay meeting of 
Peruvian young family doctors, was held to share information about the 
origin and importance of the movement in our country and Latin America. 
At this event a representative of the Peruvian Society of Family Medicine 
was invited and shared the progress of that Association and its 
connection with Waynakay, the Seminars of Innovation in Primary Care 
and invited young doctors to be part of these activities.  
 
At the end of the meeting the election of the new board of directors of 
Waynakay Peru was held. The event was broadcast live so that it could 
be seen by people from other regions and countries in the Waynakay 
Peru Facebook group. The new board of directors: - President: Yasmin 
Córdova Rios, Exchange Commission: Gleydi Lucila Santos Ramirez, 
Dissemination Commission: Jorge Guerrero Ramirez, Education 
Commission: María Giurfa Cáceres, Research Commission: Bertha 
Sucasaca Jara 
 
FM 360 in Latinoamérica 
 
In these few months we had 72 young family doctors who asked for 
exchanges in Latin America. Thirteen doctors are currently having their 
FM360 exchange in our region. You can contact Rosario Caballé at 
fm360wym@gmail.com for more information. 
 
WONCA's Iberoamerican Summit 
 
Waynakay representatives were present at this event held in Cali, Colombia on 
March 2018. The topic was “Family Medicine a path for peace”.  
 
Waynakay Meeting at WONCA's Andean Region Conference 
 
On March 16, a meeting was held with 
the presence of the elected leaders of 
WONCA Iberoamericana-CIMF, 
Jacqueline Ponzo and Thomas Meoño 
Martin. The movement was presented 
and new members joined Waynakay 
working groups. 
 
Waynakay Mexico (Ameyali) 

 
In March 2018 the first newsletter of Waynakay Mexico began with six different topics of interest to residents 
and graduates.  
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